
The Village of Holden is updating its 
Land Use Bylaw 

and wants to hear from you!

Join us at the public open house to share 
what’s working—and what’s not—with the 
current bylaw. Your input will help guide 
future development and land use in our 
community.

 OPEN HOUSE SESSION: SEPTEMBER 8

Date:  Monday, September 8

Drop-In Time: 4 to 7 p.m.

Location:  Community Hall 
	           4919 – 49 Avenue

	       For more information visit:  
	                  www.holden.ca


